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McGill University
MONTREAL

GRADUATE FACULTY

December 14, 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Convocation is announced in the Calendar for Thursday, 
the 26th. of May. The Royal Society of Canada will meet in 
Ottawa on May 26, 27, and 28th. These days have been chosen 
because the Governor General has promised to open the new 
National Research Laboratory on the evening of the 27th, and 
as it is the Jubilee of the Royal Society of Canada, there is 
a large measure of cooperation between the Royal Society of 
Canada and the National Research Laboratory in this year's 
organization.

I am therefore venturing to inquire whether it is possible 
and desirable to change the Convocation of McGill University 
from Thursday, the 26th. of May, to Monday, the 30th. of May,■

Yours very sincerely.

i1 1 / <v Dr. A.S. Eve,
Dean, Graduate Faculty.^ v
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